
MEETINGS WITH AMEREN MISSOURI  

AND 

MISSOURI PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSIONERS 

APRIL 10, 2024 
11:00 – 12:00 
A ending from the MPSC 
Commissioner Coleman 
Commissioner Kolkmeyer 
Whitney Scurlock, Advisor to Commissioner Kolkmeyer  

APRIL 10, 2024 
12:00 – 1:00 
A ending from the MPSC  
Chair Hahn 
Jamie Myers, Advisor to Chair Hahn 

A ending from Ameren Missouri 
Ryan Arnold, VP of OperaƟons 
Warren Wood, VP of LegislaƟve & Regulatory 
Steve Wills, Sr. Director of Regulatory 
Gaye SuggeƩ, Manager of Regulatory Affairs 

Gaye SuggeƩ thanked the Commissioners for this opportunity to meet to visit about perƟnent topics. 

Ryan Arnold gave an update of Ameren Missouri's Smart Energy Plan and discussed how these 
investments into infrastructure conƟnue to improve reliability and resiliency for customers. He talked 
about customers benefiƟng from the investments through avoided outages, especially during storms. He 
stressed the importance Ameren Missouri places on preparaƟon and planning for all types of weather. 
He noted the importance of good communicaƟons with customers especially during storms, and how we 
use outbound calls and targeted communicaƟons to help customers plan during outages. Mr. Arnold 
noted that AMI deployment is anƟcipated to be complete at the end of 2024. 

Steve Wills talked about the changes in the uƟlity industry which results in increased need to conƟnue to 
file cases before the Commission. He said he understands the responsibility this places on everyone.  

Warren Wood discussed some of the legislaƟon that is currently being debated and contemplated by the 
General Assembly. 
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